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Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Noble Energy Spill 24 hour notice

jevans@nobleenergyinc.com <jevans@nobleenergyinc.com> Thu, Aug 21, 2014 at 1:27 PM
To: rick.allison@state.co.us
Cc: Gracie Marquez <gmarquez@co.weld.co.us>

Rick, 

Noble Energy discovered a spill at the Alles 7-31 location.  The flow line from the tank to the separator developed
a leak. 

API# 05-123-13141 
SWNE Sec. 31, T5N, R63W 

Let me know if you have any questions 

Thanks 

Jacob
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